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COMPANY’S PURPOSE
Our reflection toolkit helps Dutch 
(specialized) PE teachers who want to 
improve their PE classes by reflecting 
on students’ (aged 8 to 12) feedback 
and adjusting their behavior 
accordingly to the feedback, unlike 
teacher reflection tools that don’t 
include student feedback. At the same 
time it creates an online community 
between the PE teachers to reflect their 
teaching experiences and knowledge 
together with the feedback results.
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Pitch / Value Proposition
Our reflection toolkit helps Dutch 
(specialized) PE teachers who want to 
improve their PE classes by reflecting 
on students’ (aged 8 to 12) feedback 
and adjusting their behavior 
accordingly to the feedback. Unlike 
teacher reflection tools that don’t 
include student feedback
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Trends: 6 perspectives



The business model



The value proposition
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